



HEADTEACHER COMMENT

This week during our senior leadership meetings spoke to the children about their music lessons to gain some 'pupil voice'. All year groups could confidently discuss what they had been learning and were enthusiastic about learning new songs and playing a different instrument. Mrs Burton is teaching music across the academy and was thrilled to hear about what they could recall and how they were able to talk about musical arrangements.

This week our year six pupils enjoyed a trip to Frank Chapman centre in Bewdley. They enjoyed a day of outdoor orienteering and were confident to talk about their experience at the end of the day.

Year five also enjoyed a day out on Tuesday for their trip to Warner Bros – Harry Potter Studio. It was a long day for them as they didn't return until 6.30pm but even though everyone was tired a great day was had by all. Thank you to staff and parents for accommodating the late return.

Well done to 6HL who achieved 99.21% attendance this week – keep up the good work!

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox

YEAR 6 PARENTS APPLY FOR YOUR CHILD'S YEAR 7 PLACE

Have you applied for your child's year 7 secondary school place? If not, all online applications must be submitted to Walsall Council **NO LATER than Monday 31 October**. If you need any assistance with your application please don't hesitate to come and speak to Mrs Hammond in the school office you will be able to assist. Otherwise you can access the applications via the below link:

go.walsall.gov.uk/schools_and_learning/schools_in_walsall/school_admissions



MINI OPEN EVENT

Tuesday 18th October 9am - 10.30am and Friday 21st October 2.15-3pm

Meet our Head of Transition, SEND team and our student Ambassadors.

- Speak with our Head Teacher



Limited spaces please call reception to book in advance 01902 368221





Any questions please call reception or email our Head of Transition Mrs K Lloyd katie.lloyd@wha.e-act.org.uk





CLASS ATTENDANCE

RMS 80.56%

RRW 92.47%

1SN 96.39%

1PG 89.89%

2CG 91.94%

2LP 97.22%

3PB 97.13%

3CO 91.38%

4KR 91.94%

4HT 97.5%

5HF 91.67%

5VG 94.72%

6BH 95.83%

6HL 99.21%

6NH 90.83%

Well done to 6HL this week for achieving 99.21%



Overall attendance

93.72%

Newsletter
Autumn Term 1 Week 6
Week ending
14 October 2022

Maxine Lathbury-Cox-Headteacher Reedswood Academy